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January 23, 2020 
 

ADDENDUM No. 1 
 

Request for Prequalification CS-20-01 
GENERAL CONTRACTOR PREQUALIFICATION  
FOR PUBLIC SAFETY OPERATIONS BUILDING 

 
The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the request for prequalification (RFP) to provide further 
information, make changes to, or to clarify the RFP documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated 
with all other parts of the RFP documents.  In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this 
Addendum shall govern. Proponents shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their tender 
submission, failure to do so may result in a non-compliant tender.  This addendum shall form part of the 
Contract Documents. 
 
 
This addendum is being provided in clarification to RFP CS-20-01 released January 16, 2020.   

 
QUESTION 1: Regarding Section 4.3, we often ask our bank to provide project-specific reference letters for our 
clients regarding our financial standing.  Would such a letter suffice in lieu of the ‘Letter of Authorization’ 
requested?   
 
ANSWER 1: Yes, the project-specific reference letter from the bank would be acceptable. 
 
I/We hereby verify that we have considered this addendum in our tender submission. 
 
 
 
     
Tenderer’s Signature  Date 
 
 
All inquiries relating to RFP CS-20-01 must be emailed to: 

Melanie Perrin, Manager Public Safety Operations 
mperrin@rdffg.bc.ca 
 

 


